24th May 2024

Dear Year 6 families,

We wanted to thank you all for the fantastic support you have given your year 6 child throughout the year. Particularly getting them through their SATs this month. We have been working on Transition since Christmas. Now that we have the dates, there will be a greater focus on Secondary School, although, we will of course focus on enjoying our last seven weeks together.

We want children to be able to demonstrate their great attitude and effort, todmin3101@welearn365.com be proud of their achievements and enjoy these final 7 weeks. Part of this is continuing to wear the correct school uniform, wearing minimal jewellery (one stud in each ear) and not wearing make-up. Children who do come to school wearing make up will be given hypoallergenic wipes to remove it. This is instilling good habits for them to carry with them to secondary school, where sanctions will be much more severe.

Individual secondary schools will contact parents and carers with any important dates. ALL children will be visiting their secondary schools on Wednesday 10<sup>th</sup> July for Transition Day, there may be other dates, which you will be told by your child's chosen school. We are aware that children attending The George Eliot School, will be visiting on Wednesday 10th, Thursday 11<sup>th</sup>, Friday 12<sup>th</sup> July.

If you have any queries relating to your child's secondary school, please contact them directly as we, and our office staff, do not know.

Year 6 children have lots to look forward to during their last seven weeks here, including visiting The George Eliot School for a day of Science in their Labs. (date to be confirmed).

Warwickshire Sings Celebration Concert – payable via ParentMail. Plus, they have their Leavers Assembly on the afternoon of Thursday 18<sup>th</sup> July, which family members are, of course, invited to attend, we look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely

Miss Edwards Year 6 class teacher

Mrs Carey **Teaching Assistant**  Mrs Johnston **Teaching Assistant** 



**Knebley Crescent** Nuneaton CV10 7AT Tel: 02476 382123

email:

head3101@welearn365.com

www.allsaintsceprimary schoolandnursery.co.uk

> Headteacher Lisa Harrison